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Fake calls have been made in the name of Finantsinspektsioon this week from the number
53112084. People are told that their data have been accidentally entered in the register of fraudulent
brokers and are then offered help in removing those data from the register. Finantsinspektsioon
states categorically that these calls have not been made by any of its staff and advises that they be
ignored.
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